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District 130H5 Constitution & By-Laws Committee
August 17, 2024

To District Governor Toni Gray and 130H5 Cabinet
Dear Governor Toni,

Thank you for asking me to continue to serve as the Chairman of the District Constitution & B7-Laws
Committee for this year. | look forward to working with you and the Cabinet.

There were changes voted on at the International Convention that will necessitate changes to be made
to the District Constitution at our next District Convention. | will be working on those changes and have
them to present at the November 9, 2024 Cabinet meeting. | will also be looking for any other changes
that may be necessary.

It is my pleasure to serve our great District.

Respectfully submitted,
Lion Brian D. Turner, Sr.
District 130H5 C&B-L Chair



